
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

15th May 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to have been invited to take all our children in years 1 & 2 to participate 

in a Multi Games Athletics event on Wednesday 21st June 2023 on the top field of 
Chichester University. This will be a wonderful afternoon where the children will get to 

experience  a variation of athletic events. 
 The event is running from 1.00pm until 3pm. The children will leave school by coach at 
12:30pm but if at all possible we are asking that you collect them from  Mrs Goman, 

Mrs Spencer & Mrs Ellis at the field at Chichester University at 3.00pm. If you are 
able to join us at Chichester University to help with the children for the afternoon please 

tick the box on the form below. 
 
  Please can you ensure that your child comes to school wearing their full school PE kit  and 

their water bottle on this day. Please ensure they have applied suncream and have a cap/ 
suitable hat for sun protection. 

 
Please complete and return the slip below to the office by Wednesday 24th May. 

 
We trust that the details you have already provided on the off-site permission and medical 
forms are correct, but please let us know if any of the details have changed.  

Please complete and return the form below to give permission for your child to attend.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Nichola Goman, Mrs Spencer 

 
 

 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Multi Games Event  

Wednesday 21st June 2023 
 

 
I give permission for …………………………………………………………………….to take part in the above 
mentioned multi games event and confirm that I will collect my child at 3pm from 

Chichester University. Please say if someone other than yourself will be collecting your 
child. 

 
󠆴I am able to stay and help . 

 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Print Name ……………………………………………………………………………………… 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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